
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Certificates        

Your child will appear on facebook with their certificate 
(usually on a Friday unless their teacher forgets!)   

Puffins              -   Zeynep 
Starfish           -    Freya  
Turtles             -    William G 

Penguins           -     Mya 
Seahorses        -     Carys 

Dolphins           -     Christine 
Seals                -     Layla  
 

Attendance 
Attendance for last week was very impressive again !       

Please send your child to school if they have a cold – it is 
only when they have a cough or fever that they need a 

covid test. 
Attendance for whole school 93.7% 
Puffins                 -      92.3% 

Starfish               -     97.0% 
Turtles                 -     97.0% 

Penguins               -     94.8%  
Seahorses            -     85.3%    
Dolphins               -     98.5% 

Seals                    -     91.0% 

 

Beach Week (10th May)  

We are almost there! Fingers crossed that the weather 
improves, otherwise we are going to have to postpone 

some activities       Each child has 20 activities to do, 
but don’t worry – we are not cramming them all into one 
week! Your child will also be visiting the beach regularly 

for the rest of term       You should have letters now to 
help your child be organised next week – I am certainly 

looking forward to the Puffin trip to Clara ’s ….        

We are being joined by Richard Saltmarsh 
(photographer) for some of our activities – look out for 

some beautiful pictures on facebook and Instagram! 
 

Menu Beach Week 
If your child’s beach activities are postponed due to the 

weather the menu for next week will be week 2 as 
normal except for Monday which will be pizza. 
 

Reminder 
Please can parents remember to wear face coverings 

when dropping off or collecting children from school. 

 

Puffin Workbench        

Our Puffin class has just taken delivery of a fantastic 

new workbench so that they can do woodwork with real 
tools!       I can’t wait to see what masterpieces they 
produce!  (photos on facebook to follow!)  

 
Rights Respecting Schools Award 

Your child should now have received a letter regarding 
the school becoming a Rights, Respecting School. If you 
have any further questions, please contact Mr Wood. 

 
Outdoor Sport Club        

This week, Mr Bates will be re-starting an after-school 
club on a Friday. This session will be for children in Year 

5 and Year 6.  If your child is interested and has not 
signed up they need to do so today! It is available on the 
‘my child at school’ app. 

 
Cricket – reminder  

Whitby Cricket Club are holding Cricket sessions at 
Whitby Cricket Club from Friday 7th May for 5-8 year 
olds and 9-11 year olds. 6.00 pm – 8.00 p.m. if you have 

questions, please email Mike Stones at 
stones_whitby@yahoo.com. 

 
School Photographer - reminder 

The school photographer will be in school on Tuesday 
18th May to take individual and class photos.  Due to 
Covid-19 we are unable to offer families, sibling, babies 

or toddlers at this time. We are having class photos 
though        

 
Covid Tests        

Did you know that as a parent of a child in primary 
school you are able to access twice weekly testing for 
yourself? Follow this link for more information 

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-
flow-tests 

You can also pick up boxes of lateral flow tests at the 
testing site at the Park and Ride on a Sunday. 
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